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Attention: Mr. E. William Brach, Acting Chief ruiss U
Licensing Branch h %lsnuar

Division of Safeguards and Transportation, NMSS A77] [ g
Washington, D. C. 20555

REFERENCES: (1) SNM-1168, Docket 70-1201
(2) Letter to Dr. W. B. Brown from J. P. Watters j

dated 1-31-86 :

(3) Letter to J. P. Watters from Dr. W. B. Brown

dated 12-23-86
(4) Letter to Dr. W. B. Brown from J. P. Watters

dated 4-15-87
(5) Letter to J. P. Watters from E. William Brach !

dated 7-06-87 !

Gentlemen:

The Babcock & Wilcox Company, Commercial Nuclear Fuel Plant
submitted a revised Fundamental Nuclear Material Control Plan
(Reference.4) in accordance with 10 CFR 70.22 and 74.31. Reference
5 listed several questions regarding that submittal and this letter
is written to address your questions and concerns.

We have listed each question from Reference 5 along with the
appropriate response in Attachment I. We hope this will assist you
in your review of our revised FNMC Plan.

We are resubmitting the 10 CFR 74 Fundamental Nuclear
Materials Control Plan in its entirety to maintain the continuity
of the documentation. This document therefore supersedes the
Reference 4 submittal completely. We have kept the revision level
at zero but have changed the date on each page (excluding the
Annex) to reflect this cover letter, August 14, 1987. Seven copies
of the revised Plan are enclosed for your review.
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Due to the information contained in the attachments to this
we request that the information therein be withheld from

> z losure as provided in 10 CFR 2.790(d).,
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